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Piano Assembly 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Our talented pianists performed beautifully in our 
whole school assembly on Wednesday to pupils 
and parents.  They entertained the audience with a 
range of musical pieces.  Well done, F, I, L, J and 
A. 
 

Athletic Borough Sports Champions 

East Sheen has won the Athletic Borough Sports 
Championships.  Our team achieved an amazing 
result this week, they won the large school event 
and the squad relay.  Sienna received a gold medal 
for best athlete and Jac was awarded a silver med-
al for best athlete.  Our children all performed bril-
liantly; Year 3 represented the school in place of 
Year 4 who were away on their school journey.   

 
PE Kit Amnesty 

We are missing a number of items 
from school PE kit.  If your child has 
represented the school in a sports 
event, please could you check at 
home for any team kit items.  Thank 
you! 

 
School Attendance Figures ( 20-24 May) 

 
Congratulations to Merlins Class! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 96.22% School Target: 97.00% 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 95.71 3K 98.97 

RF 97.69 3Cr 94.26 

RS 94.40 4EF 98.33 

1S 93.10 4D 94.80 

1L 97.14 4T 91.60 

1B 96.67 5H 99.33 

2E 99.00 5GS 94.67 

2T 99.31 6P 96.07 

2B 98.67 6S 94.00 

3C 95.17 6M 95.56 

Monday Year 6  Sky Studios trip –1st 
group 
2.30pm Year 6 journey parent 
meeting 

Tuesday 3.30pm Governor meeting 

Wednes-
day 

Reception trip to London Ac-
quarium 
Year 6  Sky Studios trip –2nd 
group 

Thursday Summer Fair Mufti Day 
Year 2 girls’ football  

Friday Back pack monitoring project 
results presentation 

Helping Hands 

 
 
K is our Helping Hands Cup 
winner this week. Mr Bailey 
praised K for her endless 
enthusiasm and helpfulness 
in school.  Well done! 
 
     

Sports Star 
 

C is our sports star - he has been 
chosen by Miss Swift for his posi-
tivity and sportsmanship shown 
on sports day.   

 
Westminster Mile 

 
 
 
 
 

During half term a group of children from ESPS ran 
the ‘Westminster Mile’.  Running the Phoenix Mile 
was great training for the event.  Thank you to Miss 
Swift for organising this special event; ESPS was 
one of only 35 schools represented. 
 

Diary Dates: Week commencing: 10th June  

Sunday—Family Football Festival at Richmond 
Park Academy School 
 
Nurse Drop-in clinic— unfortunately the school 
nurse is unwell so there will not be a drop-in clinic 
on Monday. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


